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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Elena D. Harvey <eharvey@houser-law.com>
Sent: Monday, June 1, 2020 4:38 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Ubl, Stephen (CI-StPaul); Bruhn, Nathan (CI-StPaul); 

Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul); Boulware, Christine (CI-StPaul); Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul); 
Soley, Reid (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 1143 Woodbridge St. - Making Finding Notice of Hearing Ltr. 6-2-20

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
Thank you for sending the Notice of Hearing in this matter, received by our firm this morning.  I wanted to let you know 
that this case has been re-assigned, and ask that you please amend the contact information and send future 
correspondence in this matter to me at eharvey@houser-law.com.  Please let me know if you need any additional 
information from me.  
 
Thanks, and have a great day, 
Elena  
 
Elena D. Harvey 
Attorney 
H O U S E R  LLP 
350 Highway 7, Ste 216 
Excelsior, MN 55331 
P: (612) 444-1774   F: (612) 444-1773 
www.houser-law.com 
 
Offices in Arizona, California, Connecticut, Massachusetts, 
Minnesota, Nevada, New Jersey, New Mexico, New York, Oregon & Washington 
  
Admitted to Practice in MN and ND 
  
This electronic message contains information from the law firm of Houser & Allison, APC.  The contents may be privileged and confidential and are 
intended for the use of the intended addressee(s) only.  If you are not an intended addressee, note that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use 
of the contents of this message is prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact me at eharvey@houser-law.com. 
 


